
  

 

June 26, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Re:  DW 20-055, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Petition for Financing Approval 

Rescheduling June 30, 2020 Hearing 

 

To the Parties: 

 

The Commission has rescheduled the hearing in this matter from June 30, 2020, to July 1, 2020, 

at 9:00 a.m. The hearing will be conducted in accordance with the “Remote Hearing Guidelines” 

contained in the secretarial letter dated June 1, 2020, with all submissions being made no later than 

4:30 p.m., at least 2 business days prior to the date of the hearing. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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